
Since the candy cane sale was such a 
BIG success in December, Student 

Council will be having a sucker sale on 
VALENTINE’S DAY  Students can bring 
in a $1.00 on Tuesday, February 14th to 
purchase a sucker with a limit of 1 per 
student. We will gladly accept additional 

donations that will go towards 
purchasing more items to enhance the 
learning experiences for ALL students. 

Please bring in a $1.00 on 
Tuesday, February 14th 


